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in Chestercounty,to JohnM’Dowell, in trustandfor theuseof
this commonwealth,which said estate, by condition of the
deedof trust, was to havebeensold, either at public or private
sale, in the courseof twelve months,commencingfrom March,
one thousandeight hundred. And whereas,The said Andrew
Boyd hath,by his memorialto thelegislature,prayedfor anex-
tensionof thetime limited for thesaleo~thepropertyaforesaid,
and asmany misfortunes and peculiarly distressingcircum-
stanceshaveattendedthesaid AndrewBoyd. Therefore:

[Section I.] (SectionI, P. L.~ Be it enactedby the Senate
and Houseof Representativesof the Commonwealthof Penn-
sylvania, in GeneralAssemblymet, and it is herebyenactedby
theauthority of the same,Thatthe time limited for thesaleof
therealestateof AndrewBoyd, late treasurerof Chestercounty,
which wasconveyedby saidBoyd to JohnM’Dowell, in trustand
for theuseof this commonwealth,be,andthesameis hereby,ex-
tendedto the tenth day of March, one thousandeight hundred
andfive.

PassedFebruary 26, 1801.

CHAPTERMMOO1V.

AN ACT FOR THE RELIEF OF JOHN RENISON.

[Section I.] (SectionI, P. L.) Be it enactedby theSenate
and Houseof Representativesof the Commonwealthof Penn-
sylvania,in GeneralAssemblymet, and it is herebyenactedby
theauthorityof thesame,Thatthegovernorbe, andheis hereby,
authorizedto draw his warranton the statetreasurer,for the
sum of four hundred and seventy-five dollars and ninety-five
cents,in favorof JohnRenison,formerlyanensignin theseventh
Pennsylvaniaregiment in the late revolutionarywar, who has
sincebecomedisabledandblind, to be paidout of thefundsap-
propriatedfor thesupportof government.

PassedFebruary 26, 1801.


